
 

See productsafety.gov.au for  
Australian product recall information 

 

Do you own this product? 

Kioti HX 1300 and 1400 tractors 

Recalled models are HX1301ATC-AU and 
HX1401ATC-AU 
See productsafety.gov.au for a full list of 
models and serial numbers. 

Dates sold: 8 March 2023 – 9 January 2024 

 

Why the product is recalled: The steering ram can flex and bend which 
may cause a loss of steering control. 

Hazard: Risk of accident resulting in serious injury or death to the 
operator and bystanders if the steering ram flexes or bends while the 
tractor is being driven. 

 

1. Consumers should stop using the tractor immediately.  

2. Consumers should contact their authorised Kioti dealer to arrange for 
a free replacement steering ram to be installed.  

 

Ask our staff to find out more about the recall. 

info@pfgaustralia.com.au   

03 8353 3600  

 

Purchased from: Authorised Kioti dealers 

 

Set yourself a reminder to check at home 

• Take a photo of this notice 

• Set a reminder on your phone 
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